Alex and Geraldine Vergara

14 Garland Street

Dalwallinu, WA 6609

Contact# 0497206567 / 0475912204
Mr. D. Burke

Shire of Dalwallinu

: Proposed Enclosure of a Verandah

| am writing to you to seek permission to extend our living space by enclosing
the front and side verandah to create two extra bedrooms for our boys. We
bought the house year 2016.

Currently our house has only one bedroom and the extra space is needed.

: Please see attached drawings.

Your Sincerely,

Alex Vergara




